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The Secretary

Senate ERWSBE Legislation Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

AUSTRALIAN RESEARCH COUNCIL Bill 2000

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the Australian Research Council (ARC) Bill 2000.

The ARC is one of the main funding agencies for basic research in Australia.  The enhanced role of the ARC as an independent body will enable the Council to provide strategic advice to the Government and to strengthen the funding regimes to ensure that Australian maintains its world class research workforce and its competitiveness in the global knowledge production and the knowledge based economy.       

The NHMRC supports the positions taken in the Bill, especially its commitment in the development of strategic plan and performance assessment using performance indicators.  These are also the focus of the NHMRC.    

The NHMRC looks forward to continue to work closely with the new ARC to achieve our goals, that is, to advance Australia’s capacity for quality research and to translate knowledge into practice to benefit the community.

Professor Elspeth Mclachlan

Acting Chief Operating Officer

Office of NHMRC
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